
FAA Safety Team, ROC FSDO, ROC ATC, Runway Safety Office presents:

If You Cross The Line; You’ve Crossed the Line at

the Northeast's Largest Aviation Expo!



We are excited to be inviting you back to
Rochester WINGS 2012 and this exciting
safety briefing titled "If You Cross The Line;
You’ve Crossed the Line!" Back by popular
demand, featured speaker Christine
Madden from the FAA Office of Runway
Safety will demonstrate how managing risk
while operating on the surface of the airport
can save your life! Do you know the latest
best practices for airport risk mitigation?
Attend this interactive briefing and find
out!  All the details at:
http://www.RochesterWings.com.
Directions: Take the NYS Thruway to Exit 46, proceed
I-390N to Exit 17, turn right, proceed to 1295 Scottsville
Road.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Over 10,150 AMTs earned an AMT Award last year. Will you, this year?

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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